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Patron Licence Application of Intent  

We currently have two licences in our establishment.  

Liquor: CARLOS O’BRYAN’S and KELLY O’BRYAN’S food primary.  

We just recently increased our Food primary hours of operation because of service issues not 

matching the entire building. Eg Pub closed at 1:00 and Restaurant closed at 12:00 which is our 

main entrance to both sides. This complicated service. People walking to the restaurant after last 

call. That took over a year to get approved.  

Now we can last call the entire building at the same time which makes it easier for our staff and 

guests.    

The Patrons Application for KELLY O’BRYAN’S has a few purposes 

1) Being more flexible with events, Live music on the patio, Burger Beer nights for Charity 

(DJ), Karaoke, Music Bingo, Paint nights. We have double the seating capacity on the 

KELLY O’BRYAN’S side. The Pub has two pool tables, and this makes it hard to hold larger 

group events without moving the tables.  

2) Better service to our customers eg. When we have a DJ on the pub, we must inform 

guests they cannot dance on the KELLY O’BRYAN’S side, and this makes them unhappy 

and leave. We should be able to have music playing and all patrons can enjoy.  

3) When we do ST Patrick’s day this is very complicated as it’s our busiest day for service  

4) We currently serve food Open until Close 11:00 AM until 12:00 AM weekly 1:00 AM on 

fri/sat  

Because we have two Identities in the Building KELLY O’BRYAN’S family restaurant and CARLOS 

O’BRYAN’s Neighbourhood pub, we did not want to go full LIQOUR Primary. This is the main 

reason we are applying for the Patrons Licence.  

Sincerely;  

Shaun Spooner  

Owner / Operator  

 




